
Sept 2023

Trip to Crown Court

Dear Parent / Guardian,

We would like to offer the 6th form students an opportunity to travel to visit Woolwich Crown Court on the
3rd October 2023. As part of the Criminology course, students study a Unit of learning titled ‘Crime scene
to courtroom.’ The purpose of the visit is to recognise the roles of the people involved with the
prosecution of a case and how the justice system works. Your son/daughter will be expected to make their
own way to the court to meet the trip leader at 8.45am then they will be dismissed from the venue.

Lunch will not be provided unless your child is eligible for a free school meal.

Please note that if your child’s behaviour gives us cause for concern between now and the time of the trip,
we reserve the right to withdraw them on those grounds, having first consulted the appropriate Head of
Year or Senior Management Team member.

Please return the reply slip attached to agree your son/daughter attend on the day.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at Nicola.Ohare@cleevepark-tkat.org

Yours sincerely,

Ms N. O’Hare
Head of Social Science Faculty

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………..
Parent consent can be given using the following link:

https://forms.gle/QxbnGUxMro9voUEi8

To: Ms O’Hare
I give my consent that my son/daughter attend the visit to Woolwich Crown Court on the 3rd October.

Name:...........................................form…………

Signed:…………………………….……………………………….

Print Name:…………………………….…………………………

https://forms.gle/QxbnGUxMro9voUEi8


Date:…………………………………………………………………


